
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

TRAFFIC DETOUR FOR DRAINAGE INSTALLATION 
State Road (SR) 5/North Federal Highway Milling and Resurfacing Project  
from South of 10th Avenue South to 6th Avenue North  
in the City of Lake Worth Beach  
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 446173-1-52-01 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system  

that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness,  
prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the 

state’s communities  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

SR 5/Federal Highway at 7th Avenue South to Close Daily for Drainage Installation July 8 - 29, 2024 

DRAINAGE INSTALLATION AT THE INTERSECTION 
OF SR 5/FEDERAL HIGHWAY AND 7TH AVENUE S 
 

• SR 5/Federal Highway at 7th Avenue South will be 
closed daily, 8 a.m. until 8 p.m., Monday, July 8 
through Monday, July 29, for drainage pipe  
installation 

 

• Motorists traveling northbound and southbound on 
SR 5/Federal Highway will be detoured via 6th     
Avenue South, South N Street, and 8th Avenue 
South 

Construction Cost: $2.3 million                     Construction Start: June 2024                 Estimated Completion: Spring 2025 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Milling and resurfacing the existing roadway 
 

• Adding drainage and constructing a raised                
intersection at 7th Avenue South 

 

• Upgrading pedestrian curb ramps to meet Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards 

 

• Installing signalized pedestrian crossings with         
Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFB’s) at 8th 
Avenue South, 3rd Avenue North, and 4th Avenue 
North 

 

• Removing the existing midblock crossing between 4th 
Avenue North and 5th Avenue North 

 

• Upgrading vehicular and pedestrian signalization at 
6th Avenue South and 2nd Avenue North 

 

• Installing lighting at the intersections of 8th Avenue 
South, 6th Avenue South, 2nd Avenue North,               
3rd  Avenue North, and 4th Avenue North 

 

• Upgrading signage and pavement markings for shared 
bicycle facilities and buffered bicycle lanes 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Michael Miller, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
michael.miller2@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 815-2151  
   

Davanan Harry, Project Administrator 
davanan.harry@dot.state.fl.us  or (561) 871-3442 
 
 

Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist     
mreadling@corradino.com   (772) 577-8803 
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